
  

  

 
 
Dear Members, 
 
As we wrap up the year, I want to express how meaningful this year has been for the 
Alaska ACP Chapter. It has been an honor to serve as the Alaska Chapter’s 
Governor, and I'm preparing to soon hand the reins over to Dr. Kristin Mitchell, who 
will take the lead with great enthusiasm and vision. 
 
I’m excited to share updates and upcoming activities from the Alaska ACP Chapter. 
We've had a productive year and look forward to more growth and engagement in 
2025. We are collaborating with other chapters in the Pacific region to create a 
webinar series packed with engaging topics as part of our commitment to high-
quality educational resources and fostering a strong medical community. Keep an 




 

ACP Internal Medicine Meeting 

April 3-5, 2025 
New Orleans, LA 
 
Mark your calendars for ACP's next annual marquee educational event! 
This exciting event promises to be extraordinary — with both new and popular 
educational and networking opportunities. Gather with your colleagues for an 
exceptional curation of clinically pertinent education delivered by top peer educators 
to enhance your knowledge, practice, and well-being. 
Celebrate the culture of medicine with us in New Orleans! 

 Experience the best scientific program available for Internal Medicine 
physicians and subspecialists 

 Build or refresh your clinical skills through hands-on learning opportunities 
 Make inspiring, lifelong connections at receptions and networking events 
 Earn CME credits and MOC points 

Register Here  
 

Alaska Chapter Meeting  

Save the Date! 
September 26-27, 2025 
Marriott Anchorage Downtown 
 
More information coming soon!  

 

Leadership Day 
 
April 28-29, 2025 
Washington DC 
Leadership Day on Capitol Hill is an opportunity for ACP members to inform our 
congressional delegation about issues critical to internists. It's being held April 28 
and 29, 2025.  

Click here for more information about Leadership Day. 

http://annualmeeting.acponline.org/registration/internal-medicine-meeting-rates
https://www.acpservices.org/leadership-day/what-leadership-day


 

Book Club  

The DC ACP has a book club, and you are invited to join! As part of the book club, 
each member will read the selected book and then participate in discussions about 

http://r.mail.acpmembership.org/tr/cl/WHUwpIZWU-iwy8RymYYLYWydYQ1oCfPoCsZLX9ltwNvVsvTQ6cm1LqQLckaeh-AWbTzhz_FvjDDzjNHPqulDa1fpgR-Rg8AJyRejqFclaH466u7wOPoKuat3DRe7eMReLT-EBEVg6kFpwNKeTsT79VBNMEpbYPZZwKYgDcFm2Ds-cwjg4Hh7yIfY3_dBa4CdUgGGkPk0LExtSYZIfLI8xd2ddISNtpzO1-AYeR4uk6QfkQ_Lf731AWEOGQkqnoDxwU0iuWXI2FqU5Xjhpdd_EKkPXethAmf8kZKa3A_IAtb8csDjxHysB8W70_3NqtWrhw0DtA3BIMy8uHB7
https://immattersacp.org/weekly/archives/2024/12/10/5.htm
https://www.acponline.org/featured-products/acp-physician-peer-coaching


 Final CMS Physician Fee Schedule for 2025 Released 
 ACP Offers New Patient-Facing Resources for Open Enrollment in the 

Federal Health Insurance Marketplace 
 ACP Urging Congress to Preserve Telehealth Flexibilities and Ensure All 

Patients Have Access to Care 

  

 
   

 

 

You are receiving this message due to your affiliation with the American College of 
Physicians and are subscribed as {{contact.EMAIL}}. To change your e-mail address or 
other contact information in our records login to My Account or contact us (Monday 
through Friday, 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m ET).  
 
Login to manage your e-mail preferences  
 
Unsubscribe from ACP Chapter e-mail  
 
Your ACP Chapter regularly sends messages about products, programs, and services of 
interest to our members. Unsubscribe requests will remove you from local chapter-specific 
emails including annual meeting, resident and medical student competitions, legislative 
updates and more. 
 
ACP respects your privacy and will not sell, lease, or share your e-mail address with any 
other organization. 
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